Department of Planning and Environment KN
Nk
Our ref: SSI-12590060-PA-45

lan Smith

Project Manager — Hunter Power Project
Snoyw Hydro Limited

PO Box 332

Cooma, NSW, 2630

20/12/2022

Subject: Hunter Power Project (SSI1-12590060) — Fire Safety Study

Dear Mr Smith

| refer to the Fire Safety Study, submitted in accordance with Condition B12 (a), Schedule 2 of the
approval for the Hunter Power Project (SSI-12590060).

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it generally meets the
requirements of the condition.

The Department notes that the recommendations made by Fire and Rescue NSW are required to be
completed prior to the commencement of operations as part of the Emergency Plan required by
Condition B13 (a), Schedule 2 of the approval

Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary, | approve the Fire Safety Study (Revision 0, dated 5
October 2022). Please ensure you make the document publicly available on the project website at the
earliest convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Jack Turner on 02 9995 5387.

Yours sincerely

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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